
Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Hr. Scott Kauzlarich 

501 E. lst St., 
Cedar  Falls, IA 50613 	 3/28/95 

Dear "r. Kauzl%rich, 

Your letter of the 23d did reach me, as you can see, but the address you used is 

more than 20 years out of date. .de've hot moved since moving here in 1967 but as the 

area grew our address changed. 

From the address you used i take it you are not aware of what I've published since 

the first ( f my books.. Whitewash dates to 1965. Rather than type them up I'll enclose 

information on them. 

I'll be glad to talk to you but I keep rather convoluted hours for medical reasons. 

I'll be 82 in 11 dayg and haveanumber of medical problems. We should finish talking 

by 4 p.m. EST. If you want to tape the interview, feel free. 

I hope you have a good understanding of what you are getting 

One of the most important and one of the earliest of th2 critics was the late 
..4 

Sylvia Meagher. Her records are at local food College, where all of mine will be.6ome 

are now. 

An excellent source, if you are not aware of it, 	Dr. David Wrone, professor of 

Atory, Univ. WisConsin at Stevens Point, 54481. He islther busy right n6, with more 

than hie teaching. Be is coauthor of the only professional bibliography in the field. 

May I suggest that you have a clear idea of what you mean by critic? Do you mean 

to include a few who did very little and then disappeared, for example, those who pub-

lished nothing? Will you go into the subsequent careers of some? Where does "early" 

leave off or end? 

I like the idea for your thesis. 1  hope you are prepared for Lt and understand 

what has happened since those earliest days. 

I'll help youlin any way I can. 301/473-8186. 

Sinprely, 

,Harold Weisberg 



Scott Kauzlarich 
501 W. 1st St. 

Cedar Falls, IA 50613 
(319) 266-5966 
March 23, 1995 

Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 8 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am a graduate student in history at the University of Northern 
Iowa working on a master's thesis dealing with early critics of 
the Warren Commission Report. I would very much like to 
interview you over the phone or correspond with you in some way. 
I can be reached at the above address, or: 

UNI Dept. of History 
Grad. Asst. Office 
307 Seerley Hall 
Cedar Falls, IA 50613 
(319) 273-5974 

I can also be reached on e-mail: KAUZLAS8692@cobra.uni.edu  

Scott Kauzlarich 

P.S. The chair of my thesis committee is Dr. Donald Shepardson, 
who can be reached by contacting the UNI History Department. 


